
 

Behavioral Health Subcommittee Meeting 
Friday, May 10, 2024 

10:30a-11:30a 
 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

 
2. Items for Discussion: 

 
a. RCPA Update- Jim unable to attend this month 

b. CRR continued discussion and updates 

i. County meetings with CRR Providers continue but there are still many 

unanswered questions 

ii. County would like a CRR bed to cost approx. $25,000 moving forward 

iii. CRR Providers are attempting to strengthen relationships to provide step down 

support however some individuals will not qualify for support that is the same level 

as they have now 

iv. Still no written communication from the County to the system of care stakeholders 

v. Changes in staffing levels can impact company insurance umbrella policies 

making this service no longer an option to operate 

vi. Administrative costs will increase for providers when CRR programs are closed 

impacting other programs 

vii. Still little information on the risk modeling used by DHS through AHA/MAHA score 

methodology or the actual scores that are given to individuals.  Providers continue 

to ask for more information on what seems to be a utilization score not a functional 

or clinical assessment. 

viii. OMHSAS is aware of the changes and RCPA is attempting to support Providers  

3. Auditing trends 

a. Payer audits are resulting in increased paybacks 

b. Licensing audits are resulting in increased plans of correction and/or provisionals 

 
 

Next Meeting:  6/15/24 
 


